
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE 

(University of Delhi) 

It is hereby notified for the information of NCC Cadets, student volunteers of NSS 

and Rotaract Club of Shaheed Bhagat Singh College (Day) and (Evening) that Delhi 
Traffic Police, Hero MotoCorp and Rotaract Club Delhi & SBSC are organizing a 
Workshop on Road Safety" on 20-02-2025 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in 

the Seminar Room (C-5) of the College. 

NOTICE REGARDING WORKSHOP ON 'ROAD SAFETY 

It is mandatory for all the NCC Cadets, student volunteers of NSS and Rotaract Club 
of both the Colleges to attend the said Workshop. The concerned students will be 

getting benefit of 03 attendance for attending the workshop. 

The students other than the above societies can also attend the said workshop and 

they will also be given the benefit of 03 attendance for attending the said 

workshop. 

Principal 

All the Conveners/Incharges of NCC, NSS and Rotaract Club are requested to be 

present in the College for smooth conduct of the above event. 

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree) 

Copy to: 

19th February, 2025 

Prof. V.S. Negi, Convener, NSS, SBS Evening College 
Dr. Gourav Nain, Convener, NSS, SBS College 
Dr. Ayushman, Convener, NCC 
Mr. Mohd. Ehtesham, Co-Convener, NCC 
Dr. Ranjana Thakur, Convener, Rotaract Club 
ERP Portal 

Convenen, Rotaat club 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

